
 

 

OFFICIAL 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Rushcliffe Borough Council 

Closure of Audit of Accounts 2019/20 

 

In accordance with Regulation 10 (2) of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

(as amended by regulation 2 of the Accounts and Audit (Coronavirus)), notice is 

hereby given that the Council cannot publish the audited statement of accounts by 

the 30 November, as the audit has not yet been concluded.  

This is due to the lateness of the IAS19 assurance letters and the audited financial 

statements being made available to this Councils external auditors. As this 

assurance could impact on the valuation of the net pension fund liability within 

Rushcliffe Borough Council’s accounts, the audit cannot be concluded until these 

have been considered by the Councils external auditors to enable any potential error 

to be quantified.  

Peter Linfield                                                                                                        

Executive Manager – Finance and Corporate Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 


